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Dear Mr. President: 

FOREIGN POLICY RESEARCH INSTITUTE 
3508 Market Street, Science Center 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19104 
(215) EV 2-0685 

William R. Kintner 
President 

November 5, 1976 

You put up a courageous and honorable campaign. We are all 
personally indebted to you for the manner in which you 
returned faith in the Presidency during the past two years. 

Your gracious congratulatory message to Jimmy Carter is a 
credit to the man who wrote it. 

I'm proud that I had a chance to serve you. You can be 
proud of a job well done. 

With all good wishes, 

The Honorable Gerald R. Ford 
President of the United States 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Sincerely, 

jfu& Kintner 
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